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Douglas L. Patch, Esq. 

Orr & Reno 

45 South Main Street 

PO Box 3550 

Concord, NH  03302-3550 

 

RE: Joint Petition of BAIF U.S. Renewable Power Holdings, LLC Freshet Wind Energy LLC 

 and Tusk Wind Holding III, LLC for Approval of the Transfer of BAIF U.S. Renewable  

 Power Holdings LLC’s Membership Interests in BAIF Granite Holdings LLC and the Transfer  

of Freshet Wind Energy LLC’s Membership Interests in Granite Reliable Power, LLC to Tusk 

 Wind Holdings III, LLC 

 

Dear Attorney Patch: 

 

 This letter acknowledges receipt of the Joint Petition of BAIF U.S. Renewable Power Holdings, 

LLC Freshet Wind Energy LLC and Tusk Wind Holding III, LLC for Approval of the Transfer of BAIF 

U.S. Renewable Power Holdings LLC’s Membership Interests in BAIF Granite Holdings LLC and the 

Transfer of Freshet Wind Energy LLC’s Membership Interests in Granite Reliable Power, LLC to Tusk 

Wind Holdings III, LLC.  Under RSA Ch. 162-H.  This petition has been assigned SEC Docket No. 

2021-03. 

 

 Please be advised that any costs involved with the processing of the petition will be borne by the 

applicant in accordance with RSA 162-H:10, V.  We currently anticipate employing legal counsel and 

support staff to assist in the review and consideration of this petition.  If a hearing is required, there may 

also be charges for a court reporter.  We will forward invoices for all such services to your attention for 

prompt payment directly to the service providers.  Should you have any questions about this matter, 

please feel free to contact me at 271-2435 or email admin@sec.nh.gov. 

 

       Sincerely, 

 

        

 

       Dianne Martin 

       SEC Chairwoman 
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